 March 26, 2019 – 5:00 p.m.
Germantown Community Library Board Meeting

The Germantown Community Library Board met on March 26, 2019, at the Germantown Regional History and Genealogy Center. Chairman Tom Cates called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. and a quorum was established.

Present: Chairman Tom Cates, Alderman Mary Anne Gibson, Gail Braddock, Sharon Goldsworthy, Tom McFadden, Layla Rouse, Carlin Stuart, Sue Gail Tackett

Staff Present: Daniel Page

Absent: none

Consideration of January 15, 2019 Minutes
Minutes from January 15, 2019, were considered. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Sharon Goldsworthy. A second to the motion was made by Tom McFadden. Minutes were unanimously approved.

Comments by Chairman Tom Cates
Chairman Tom Cates welcomed everyone. 

Friends Bookstore Report
Tom McFadden gave an update on the Friends of the Library. Friends has given the library over $250,000 since their inception. There are 754 active members. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tennessee Genealogical Society Report
Gail Braddock gave an update on the Society. The Society has many upcoming programs and events, and the recently awarded grant project involving the Memphis Belle is progressing well. 

Report from Library
Daniel Page reported on positive statistics and recent events. 

Old Business
None

New Business
Daniel Page discussed including statistics from other libraries in future reports to provide comparisons with the Germantown Community Library.

A motion was made by Carlin Stuart to create a Sponsored Event Policy for the Germantown Community Library stating the following:    



From time to time, the library shall sponsor events to be held in the library or on library grounds. If the library determines to sponsor an event, it shall give publicity to the event as it considers appropriate. The library will choose events for sponsorship based upon, among other things, anticipated interest by the public in the subject of the event, age appropriateness, content of the subject of the event, the anticipated activities to be carried on at the event, and availability of library resources, including staff time, space, and time limitations.
Sharon Goldsworthy seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously. 
A motion was made to rename the Meeting Room Policy as the Non-Sponsored Event Policy by Carlin Stuart. A second was made by Sharon Goldsworthy. The motion passed unanimously. 

Adjournment
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:02 p.m. The next meeting will be May 28, 2019, at the Germantown Community Library. 


___________________________________________________________
Library Board Chair Signature
